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There is still hunger for the bread of life. Amen. 

 
It felt so good to pray with people in the street 

It is just special. 

 
Marrying another young lady that 

encountered our ministry a long time ago 

 
My beautiful ladies 

 
Another souls for the Master 

 
Passing school items in Juarez 

 
«IDNO» 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September, 2012 
 
 
Dear Believers in Christ: 
 
May God continue to be gracious to all of you. 
 
We are having, probably the most blessed campaigns of the recent years.  There 
is a beautiful awakening for the things of God all around, and we are taking full 
advantage of it. 
 
Also, pastors and ministers are blessed to come out and join forces with us to 
reach people for Jesus. 
 
At the end of the last campaign, one pastor, who was present at every single 
meeting, day or night, told me:  “Que bonita experiencia!” (Translation:  “What 
a wonderful experience!”)  This pastor was so excited that he helped us drive 

one of our vehicles to the next 
destination!   
He also told us that is eagerly 
waiting for us to have another 
campaign next year,   And he 

was not the only pastor to say 
that!   Praise the Lord! 
 
In my humble opinion, all doors 
are so open (streets, houses, 
prisons, hospitals, plazas, etc.) 
that it may be one the last 
opportunities before the end. 
 
Thank you so much for your 
very appreciated love and 
support. 
 
Love and prayers. 
 
 
 
 
Renato and Wendy  

PO Box 221617 -- El Paso, TX  79913 

915.581.5975 or  915.637.2519 (cell) 

 

  

Mexico Team 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  

 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  


